
.. .
._ __. . __

i

#" "'% uNirsosTArts
'

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION. , - .

g wAsm NGrON, D. C. 20556
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*...* September 26, 1979

MEMORANDUM FOR: Steve Scott, Acting Chief
Distribution Services Branch, ACM

FROM: Darrell G. Eisenhut, Acting Director
Division of Operating Reactors

SUBJECT: BOARD NOTIFICATIONS - ITEMS RELATED TO STAFF REVIEWS
OF THREE MILE ISLAND ACCIDENT

Please fo ward the attached two items to all boards of DOR assigned
plants in hearing status.

The two items are:

1. August 15, 1979 IE Memorandum with the Foreword of NUREG-0600.

2. September 13, 1979 Letter entitled, " Followup Actions Resulting
From the NRC Staff Review Regarding the Three Mile Island
Unit 2 Accident", to All Operating Nuclear Power Plants.
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I arrell G. Eisenhut, Acting Director
" Division of Operating Reactors
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Enclosures : '

As stated

cc w/ encl:
S. Varga*

E.: Chris tenbury
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